
DIRECTORATE OF ENERGY 
GOVERNMENT OF HIMACHAL PRADESH 

SHANTI BHAWAN, PHASE-IL, SECTOR-6, NEW SHIMLA-171009 
Ph. +91 177 2673551, FAX +91 177 2673553, e mail: dir.doehp@nic.in No. HPDOE/CE(Energy)/Tundah-II HEP/2021- 16*-68 Dated: 07 04-2022 

From 

The Director, 
Directorate of Energy, GoHP. 

To 
M/s Sai Engineering Foundation, 

Sai Bhawan, Sector-4, New Shimla, Shimla-09.

Enhancement of capacity of Tundah-II SHEP from 18.00 MW to 24.00 MW in Chamba District of Himachal Pradesh - Approval thereof. 

Subject: 

Sir, 
On the subject cited above, I am directed to intimate that the Govt. of Himachal 

Pradesh has accorded in-principle approval inline with Swaran Jayanti Energy Policy for 
capacity enhancement from 18 MW to 24 MW in respect of Tundah-Il HEP subject to the 
condition that Capacity Addition Charges @ Rs. 1 Lakh/ MW on additional capacity amounting 
to Rs.6,00,000/- (Six Lakh) and Processing fee@Rs.10,000 per MW amounting to Rs. 60,000/ (Sixty Thousand) is deposited and revised capacity agreement for 24 MW capacity is signed. 

Therefore, it is requested to deposit Capacity Addition Charges amounting to Rs. 
6,00,000/- (Six Lakh) and Processing fee amounting to Rs. 60,000/- (Sixty Thousand) within 30 
days and sign revised capacity agreement i.e. Implementation Agreement for 24 MW capacity within 2 months from the date of grant of TC. 

This is for information and necessary action at your end please. 
Yours faithfully, 

KoInal 
Chief Engineer, 
Directorate of Energy. 

Copy of the above is forwarded to the Additional Chief Secretary (MPP & Power) to the Government of Himachal Pradesh-171002, for kind information please. 

KSInay 
Chief Egineer, 
Directorate of Energy. 
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